
Reception Christmas Crafts- 7th December 2018   

 

 

What did you like about the session? 

Seeing my child’s face so happy when he walked into the hall. Spending quality time as a 

family. 

Great timing on a Friday! 

Loved having the opportunity to spend time with my child in school. There was a great 

atmosphere, lovely activities and great music. It was set out wonderfully! 

Seeing my child with his classmates.  

It would have been better if…. 

It was longer. Time flew by! 

 

What do you think we are doing well? 

Working so hard every day to keep our children safe and happy.  

Inclusiveness 

Good interaction with parents. 

Encouraging the children to complete arts and crafts. 

Engagement with families, making people feel part of the school. 

Including parents, so we can build relationships too.  

It was very well organised and was lovely to spend time with the children, other parents and 

the teachers.  

Happy staff! 

Involving parents in as many activities as possible.  

What do you think we could do to improve? 

More events like this! 

Send reminders.  

 

Any further comments… 

Thank you for a lovely afternoon! 

To all the staff, thank you and have a wonderful Christmas! 

 

Thank you for your lovely feedback following our craft session.  The next events planned are as 

follows: 

Mother’s Day Crafts- Friday 29th March at 2:00pm 

Father’s Day Crafts- Friday 14th June at 2:00pm 

Grandparents Afternoon- Friday 28th June at 2:00pm 


